
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Notice is hereby given that the West Okoboji Zoning Board of Adjustment will meet 

on Thursday, September 12, 2024, at 4:30 pm at the West Okoboji City Hall to 

consider a variance request from Bobbi Kostinec who is proposing a house addition 

onto the front of the existing dwelling or lakeside yard on the property. The proposed 

new addition does not comply with the setback requirements in Section 6.6 

Lakeshore Yard Setback Determination in the West Okoboji Zoning District. The 

property is located at 2110 Okoboji Boulevard. Anyone interested is welcome to 

attend the public hearing. Written comments are accepted and should be addressed 

to Carol Chicoine, City Administrator/Clerk, City of West Okoboji, 501 Terrace 

Blvd, Milford, IA 51351. For additional information, or to make arrangements for 

disabled or non-English speaking individuals, please contact City Hall at 712-320-

4394.  

 


